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Letter from the Ambassador  
Bright perspectives for Mexico in 2016.
Despite the current world economic and political instability, Mexico has 
bright perspectives for 2016, thanks to the hard work of the Mexicans 
and the bold structural reforms launched by the Government of Presi-
dent Enrique Peña Nieto. 

50th Anniversary of 
diplomatic relations 
between Mexico and 

Australia 

The March 14, 1966, Mexico and 
Australia established formal bilate-
ral relations, after the exchange of a 
letter signed by John Keith Waller, 
Ambassador of Australia in Wa-
shington, addressed to Hugo B. 
Margáin, Ambassador of Mexico in 
Washington. The letter from the 
Australian Government welcomed 
the proposal of the government of 
Mexico to establish diplomatic rela-
tions and welcomes a Mexican di-
plomatic mission in Canberra.

Mexican Landscape 
First International Meeting “Women in the Know-
ledge and Innovation Economy”.

The First International Meeting 
“Women in the Knowledge and 
Innovation Economy” took place 
in Mérida, Yucatán, Mexico, 25 
and 26 January.

SEE MORE

SEE MORE SEE MORE

Global Mexico 
Developing Infrastructure for a Competitive Future.

Infrastructure represents an engine 
of competitiveness and an attrac-
tion for investment in any country. 
It increases prosperity, improves 
rates of economic growth and de-
velops opportunities for inhabi-
tants. It is a pillar of job creation, 

which strengthens industries in 
their processes of production, distribution and marketing. 
Increasing productivity by reducing lead-time and invento-
ries, through the creation, expansion and improvement of 
roads, ports, airports and telecommunications; it enables 
not only the transportation of goods, but also of people and 
information.

SEE MORE
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CELAC 
Mexico and Latin America.

During his participating in the plenary session of the 
Fourth Summit of the Community of Latin Ameri-
can and Caribbean States (CELAC), in which leaders 
of the region spoke about the fight against inequality 
and poverty eradication in the continent, President 
Enrique Peña Nieto said that Mexico is sharing pu-
blic policy experiences with our neighbours, and we 
are also developing major energy interconnection 
projects that will contribute to accelerating econo-
mic and social development.”

SEE MORE

Mexicans Down Under 
Alejandro A. Téllez Vargas

Mr Alejandro A. Téllez 
Vargas, is a pianist, mu-
sicologist and advocate 
of inclusion in music 
education. He is a PhD 
Candidate at the Uni-
versity of Melbourne, 
enrolled in the Faculty 
of the Victorian College 
of Arts (VCA) and the 
Melbourne Conserva-
t o r i u m o f M u s i c 

(MCM). Alejandro shares his story. 

SEE MORE

More Bulletins

Mexican Artists 
Mexican Composers:  For the Love of 
Music.

During January 15h, Mexico celebrated 
the day of the Musical Composer. This 
day was celebrated for the first time in 
1983, and it commemorates the day 
when the Society of Authors and Com-
posers was founded in Mexico City. 

El Ministerio de Asuntos Exteriores y 
Comercio de Australia y la Embajada de 
México se complacen en invitar a todas 
las niñas mexicanas entre los 6 y 12 
años a participar en el Taller de Futbol 
Soccer MIKTA (México, Indonesia, Co-
rea, Turquía y Australia) a celebrarse en 
la Ciudad de Sídney, durante el   que po-
drán entrenar con las integrantes de la 
Selección   Femenil de Futbol Soccer 
Australiana, mejor conocidas como “Las 
Matildas” para, posteriormente, partici-
par en un torneo en el que estarán pre-
sentes los Ministros de Relaciones Exte-
riores de los países integrantes de MIK-
TA. Para mayor información, por favor 
ponerse en contacto con el Ministro Vic-
tor Treviño al siguiente correo electróni-
co: vtrevino@sre.gob.mx  

SEE MORE
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